Interdepartmental Memorandum
CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Council Member William Finney

CC: Ellen Biales, Legislative Aide
- Eriks Ludins, Public Works
Donna Drummond, PED

FROM: Amy Spong, HPC stw'

RE: City Council Public Hearing for Municipal Consent for I-94 expansion
City Council Resolution PH 15-117 and State Project No. S.P. 6283-175

DATE: May 4, 2015

The Saint Paul Heritage Preservation Commission (HPC) respectfully requests that a City
Council decision be delayed regarding municipal consent for the 1-94 expansion and specifically
for the extension of the sound wall along Mounds Boulevard (CC Resolution PH 15-117 and
State Project No. S.P. 6283-175). This item is scheduled for a City Council public hearing on
Wednesday, May 6, 2015. The HPC was first introduced to the sound wall extension project
during their Business Meeting on April 9™ and discussed the Dayton’s Bluff Heritage
Preservation District, the neighborhood’s participation and the City’s municipal consent
processes.

We ask the matter be delayed at least until the HPC can consider and adopt a resolution
regarding potential adverse impacts to the Dayton’s Bluff Historic District which is scheduled
for the HPC Business Meeting on May 14, 2015.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.



